
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 1 September 2004 

32. JOINT HERITAGE COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
 The report of the Joint Heritage Committee meeting held on 29 July 2004 is attached. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation:  That the information be received. 
 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation: 1. That the information be received and the recommendations be 

adopted. 
 
  2. That the Board thank the staff who organised the Heritage Awards. 
 
  3. A letter of thank you to be sent to Sheryl Killick, for her hard work in 

organising the Heritage Awards. 
 
 


